Ber

ffices @ DSelden Street,

PO BOX 27
HARTFORD. CONNECTICUT 08101

(203) 666-6911




P

?er an August 11, 1982 telephone conversation between your Mr. T.
Elsasser and our Mr. J. M. Powers, this interim report is being
forwarded after the required 30 day period.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

Vol < AP

W. G. Counsil
Senior Vice President

Nuclear and Environmental Engineering

cc: T. Elsaesser



